
 

 

   

Brookvale Football Club: Expression of Interest for First Division Trials 

Dear Parents, 

Brookvale Football Club is pleased to announce that expressions of interest are now open 
for players who wish to trial for our First Division Teams for the 2025 season. These trials 
are open to both the Mixed (Saturday) and Women’s (Sunday) competitions across the 
following age groups: 

• Under 9 to Under 12 (Mixed and Women’s) 

We are looking for motivated players who aspire to play at a higher level of competition 
and are committed to developing their skills and performance throughout the season. 

Key Details for Trials: 

• Trial Dates: Trials will be held in late January 2024 (exact dates and locations to be 
confirmed). 

• Commitment: Players selected for First Division teams must be prepared to attend 
two weekly training sessions and participate in all matches during the season. 

• Player Development: Our First Division teams benefit from specialised coaching, 
including access to the FUTURO Veloce Program for top-performing players and 
opportunities for further development through our club pathways. 

• Parental Support Required: Please note that First Division teams incur additional 
costs, such as training gear and participation in the FUTURO program. Further 
details on costs will be provided closer to the season. 

Next Steps: 

If your child is interested in trialling for a First Division Team, please submit an expression 
of interest. This will help us prepare and schedule the trials accordingly. Players who do 
not wish to trial for First Division will be placed in a social team, which we aim to align with 
their previous year’s teammates. 



How to Register Your Interest: 

To register your child's interest in trialling for a First Division team, please email us at 
patty_murace@hotmail.com by January 1st, 2025. Please include child’s name and 
division they would like to trial in. Once we receive expressions of interest, we will confirm 
trial dates and provide further details. 

We are excited to see the talent and enthusiasm of our young footballers and look forward 
to another successful season at Brookvale Football Club in 2025. 

For more information or any enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Patty Faria 
Brookvale Football Club Director of Coaching 

Mobile: 0416 965 497 

Email: patty_murace@hotmail.com 
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